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Remember:  all children must be registered for the 2019-
2020 year.  Registration forms are available on the RE 
bulletin board at the end of the hallway as well as online at:  
https://form.jotform.com/51486475507160. 

UU WORLD TRAVELERS !!!  
 
During our summer program all students meet together 
for class where guest “tour guides” from the congre-
gation lead students on all kinds of adventures.  Our 
June tours have been wide ranging including a tour of 
China, and backpacking in Patagonia. 
 

July  7:  TOUR OF CELLS with our own biologist,
       Taryn Cipra  
July  14:  TOUR OF ADVERTISING  
        Is Bounty really the quicker picker  
        upper?  With Sandy Nelson  
July  21:  THIS DATE IS OPEN, can you help fill it?  
July  28:  CANOE DAY!!!  
        We head to Pillsbury Crossing with 
        Larry Weaver and Dan Swenson 

 

We still have a few dates to fill.  If you have an idea  
or inspiration, contact Sandy at 785 341-0135 or 
dre@uufm.net.  She’s happy to help you make plans  
for a fun morning with our kids. 
 
  
 
 
JULY FAMILY FUN -- WATER WEEKEND !!! 
 

By the end of July it may be unbearably hot.  So let’s 
all join up and cool off at the Splash Park in Manhattan 
City Park!  We’ll meet on Saturday, JULY 27, at 2 pm. 
The Splash Park is near the southeast corner of the 
park.  And then on Sunday ... it’s canoe day at the 
fellowship and we’re all headed to Pillsbury Crossing. 
Learn more from Sandy at 785 341-0135 or 
dre@uufm.net. 
 
 
 
 
Talk with Director of Religious Education Sandy Nelson 
most Sunday mornings before or after the service, or 
contact her at 341-0135 or DRE@uufm.net. 
 
 

 
DRE’S SCHEDULE 
 
This month, Sandy will be in the Fellowship office on 
TUESDAYS and THURSDAYS, from 3:30 to 4:30 pm. 
 

UU WORLD TRAVELERS EMBARK  
ON A CANOEING ADVENTURE  

AT PILLSBURY CROSSING  
ON SUNDAY, JUNE 10, 2018.   


